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Greater Providence Board of Realtors accepting applications
for 2024 Diversity Scholarship Program
February 09, 2024 - Rhode Island






Providence, RI The Greater Providence Board of Realtors (GPBOR) is accepting applications for its
2024 Diversity Scholarship Program. Three scholarships, offering up to $1,500 per person, will be
awarded on a limited rolling basis until November 15, 2024. Residents of Rhode Island from minority
or underrepresented backgrounds, who have graduated high school or its equivalent, and are
enthusiastic about kick starting their career in real estate, are encouraged to apply. Recipients of
these scholarships can utilize the funds for Rhode Island pre-licensing classes, as well as real
estate application and license fees. For more information or to download the application, please visit
www.gpbor.realtor or call (401) 274-8383.

According to GPBOR president Kevin Shepherd, the association introduced these scholarships in
2021 to champion diversity and amplify representation within the real estate industry.

“Within the Greater Providence Board of Realtors, we're committed to fostering a real estate
landscape that mirrors the diversity of our community,” said Shepherd. “These scholarships stand as
a testament to our dedication in cultivating a more inclusive industry.”

The Greater Providence Board of Realtors is a chartered member Board of the National Association
of Realtors. Established in 1907, it serves over 2,100 Realtors, appraisers, and affiliate members
throughout Greater Providence. Its mission is to cultivate professionalism in our real estate
businesses and communities through collaboration, resources, and advocacy.
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